
 
Dear Student, 

 

As Academic Director of the NSU PA Program Fort Lauderdale, I want to be the first to 

congratulate you on being accepted into our Physician Assistant Program. I know it took hard work 

and dedication to have reached this point in your life, and you deserve much recognition for having 

achieved this goal. 

 

I welcome you and assure you that the faculty and staff will strive every day to make this program 

and your educational experience the best that it can be. We ask that you, as a student in this 

program, and thus a representative of both the University and the profession, also strive to be the 

best that you can be. 

 

The first day of orientation will be held on Monday, May 12th 2025 and we look forward to seeing 

you then. Check your NSU email daily; we will send you important information frequently in the 

time leading up to orientation, including the instructions to register for classes. 

 

Please read through all orientation documents on the orientation website carefully, as there may 

be items that you must complete prior to the first day of orientation. Pay particular attention to 

those items that you must complete and send to the Office of Admissions or to Student Affairs. If 

you have any questions about any of the items, feel free to contact me either via e-mail or directly 

by phone. My e-mail address is rrosas@nova.edu and my telephone number is 954-262-1849 or 

1-800-356-0026 ext. 1849. You may also contact Mrs. Judy Dickman, our Admissions Counselor, 

at 954-262-1109 or e-mail Mrs. Dickman at dickman@nova.edu. 

 

Orientation documents are available on the orientation website. 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff, congratulations and welcome to the NSU family! I look forward 

to meeting you on May 12th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosalyn Rosas, MMS, PA-C 

Associate Professor & Academic Director 

NSU PA Program | Fort Lauderdale 
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